
Continued… 
 
The following are in the hopper: 

• Training will be offered on Jan. 31st at 10:00 a.m. to local staff on electronic IWOs. Bill 
Stewart will be presenting the benefits for employers in signing on to receive electronic 
transmission of information through the federal portal. 

• Updating the outreach and education section on the CSDA website. CSDA has begun 
making the website more user friendly and have added a question and answer section. 

• We are looking for ways to best approach employers to join the federal portal.  
• A survey will be sent to approximately 2,000 employers from e-mail addresses in CSE to 

gather information on how we can improve services within the next few weeks.  
 
Employers are the greatest source of revenue to child support agencies and making 
them a priority partner is the goal of this subcommittee. 
 


